

Harbor City Neighborhood Council

Olive Reed

President

Raymond Moser

Vice President

Paul Murray

Interim Treasurer

Joyce Fredericks

Secretary

Congresswoman Maxine Waters

10124 S. Broadway, Suite 1 Los Angeles, CA 90003

September 25, 2013

Dear Congresswoman:

On behalf of the Harbor City Neighborhood Council, I would like to thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to join us at our August 21, 2013 stakeholder meeting. Sharing your insights and expertise with our stakeholders was invaluable.

We hope that you will consider visiting us from time to time to keep us up to date on the important issues being discussed in Congress that affect the stakeholders here in Harbor City whom you represent.

Warm regards,

Olive Reed, President

On behalf of the Harbor City Neighborhood Council Board